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  Microsoft Windows Security Fundamentals Jan De Clercq,Guido
Grillenmeier,2011-04-08 This is the first of two books serving as an expanded
and up-dated version of Windows Server 2003 Security Infrastructures for
Windows 2003 Server R2 and SP1 & SP2. The authors choose to encompass this
material within two books in order to illustrate the intricacies of the
different paths used to secure MS Windows server networks. Since its release
in 2003 the Microsoft Exchange server has had two important updates, SP1 and
SP2. SP1, allows users to increase their security, reliability and simplify
the administration of the program. Within SP1, Microsoft has implemented R2
which improves identity and access management across security-related
boundaries. R2 also improves branch office server management and increases
the efficiency of storage setup and management. The second update, SP2
minimizes spam, pop-ups and unwanted downloads. These two updated have added
an enormous amount of programming security to the server software. * Covers
all SP1 and SP2 updates * Details strategies for patch management * Provides
key techniques to maintain security application upgrades and updates
  ISSE 2005 — Securing Electronic Business Processes Sachar Paulus,Norbert
Pohlmann,Helmut Reimer,2005-09-27 This book presents the most interesting
talks given at ISSE 2005 - the forum for the interdisciplinary discussion of
how to adequately secure electronic business processes. The topics include:
Corporate Governance and why security implies to control the enterprise -
Risk Management and how to quantify security threats - Secure Computing and
how it will change the way we trust computers - Digital Rights Management and
the protection of corporate information. Adequate information security is one
of the basic requirements of all electronic business processes. It is crucial
for effective solutions that the possibilities offered by security technology
can be integrated with the commercial requirements of the applications. The
reader may expect state-of-the-art: best papers of the Conference ISSE 2005.
  The Old New Thing Raymond Chen,2006-12-27 Raymond Chen is the original
raconteur of Windows. --Scott Hanselman, ComputerZen.com Raymond has been at
Microsoft for many years and has seen many nuances of Windows that others
could only ever hope to get a glimpse of. With this book, Raymond shares his
knowledge, experience, and anecdotal stories, allowing all of us to get a
better understanding of the operating system that affects millions of people
every day. This book has something for everyone, is a casual read, and I
highly recommend it! --Jeffrey Richter, Author/Consultant, Cofounder of
Wintellect Very interesting read. Raymond tells the inside story of why
Windows is the way it is. --Eric Gunnerson, Program Manager, Microsoft
Corporation Absolutely essential reading for understanding the history of
Windows, its intricacies and quirks, and why they came about. --Matt Pietrek,
MSDN Magazine's Under the Hood Columnist Raymond Chen has become something of
a legend in the software industry, and in this book you'll discover why. From
his high-level reminiscences on the design of the Windows Start button to his
low-level discussions of GlobalAlloc that only your inner-geek could love,
The Old New Thing is a captivating collection of anecdotes that will help you
to truly appreciate the difficulty inherent in designing and writing quality
software. --Stephen Toub, Technical Editor, MSDN Magazine Why does Windows
work the way it does? Why is Shut Down on the Start menu? (And why is there a
Start button, anyway?) How can I tap into the dialog loop? Why does the
GetWindowText function behave so strangely? Why are registry files called
hives? Many of Windows' quirks have perfectly logical explanations, rooted in
history. Understand them, and you'll be more productive and a lot less
frustrated. Raymond Chen--who's spent more than a decade on Microsoft's
Windows development team--reveals the hidden Windows you need to know. Chen's
engaging style, deep insight, and thoughtful humor have made him one of the
world's premier technology bloggers. Here he brings together behind-the-
scenes explanations, invaluable technical advice, and illuminating anecdotes
that bring Windows to life--and help you make the most of it. A few of the
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things you'll find inside: What vending machines can teach you about
effective user interfaces A deeper understanding of window and dialog
management Why performance optimization can be so counterintuitive A peek at
the underbelly of COM objects and the Visual C++ compiler Key details about
backwards compatibility--what Windows does and why Windows program security
holes most developers don't know about How to make your program a better
Windows citizen
  Windows XP Hacks Preston Gralla,2003 Offering the tips, tools, and bottled
know-how to get under the hood of Windows XP, this book won't make anyone
feel like a dummy. It covers both XP Home and XP Pro editions.
  Microsoft Windows Security Essentials Darril Gibson,2011-06-28 Windows
security concepts and technologies for IT beginners IT security can be a
complex topic, especially for those new to the field of IT. This full-color
book, with a focus on the Microsoft Technology Associate (MTA) program,
offers a clear and easy-to-understand approach to Windows security risks and
attacks for newcomers to the world of IT. By paring down to just the
essentials, beginners gain a solid foundation of security concepts upon which
more advanced topics and technologies can be built. This straightforward
guide begins each chapter by laying out a list of topics to be discussed,
followed by a concise discussion of the core networking skills you need to
have to gain a strong handle on the subject matter. Chapters conclude with
review questions and suggested labs so you can measure your level of
understanding of the chapter's content. Serves as an ideal resource for
gaining a solid understanding of fundamental security concepts and skills
Offers a straightforward and direct approach to security basics and covers
anti-malware software products, firewalls, network topologies and devices,
network ports, and more Reviews all the topics you need to know for taking
the MTA 98-367 exam Provides an overview of security components, looks at
securing access with permissions, addresses audit policies and network
auditing, and examines protecting clients and servers If you're new to IT and
interested in entering the IT workforce, then Microsoft Windows Security
Essentials is essential reading.
  Active Directory Cookbook Laura E. Hunter,Robbie Allen,2008-12-16 When you
need practical hands-on support for Active Directory, the updated edition of
this extremely popular Cookbook provides quick solutions to more than 300
common (and uncommon) problems you might encounter when deploying,
administering, and automating Microsoft's network directory service. For the
third edition, Active Directory expert Laura E. Hunter offers troubleshooting
recipes based on valuable input from Windows administrators, in addition to
her own experience. You'll find solutions for the Lightweight Directory
Access Protocol (LDAP), ADAM (Active Directory Application Mode), multi-
master replication, Domain Name System (DNS), Group Policy, the Active
Directory Schema, and many other features. The Active Directory Cookbook will
help you: Perform Active Directory tasks from the command line Use scripting
technologies to automate Active Directory tasks Manage new Active Directory
features, such as Read-Only Domain Controllers, fine-grained password
policies, and more Create domains and trusts Locate users whose passwords are
about to expire Apply a security filter to group policy objects Check for
potential replication problems Restrict hosts from performing LDAP queries
View DNS server performance statistics Each recipe includes a discussion
explaining how and why the solution works, so you can adapt the problem-
solving techniques to similar situations. Active Directory Cookbook is ideal
for any IT professional using Windows Server 2008, Exchange 2007, and
Identity Lifecycle Manager 2007, including Active Directory administrators
looking to automate task-based solutions. It is rare for me to visit a
customer site and not see a copy of Active Directory Cookbook on a shelf
somewhere, which is a testament to its usefulness. The Cookbook takes the
pain out of everyday AD tasks by providing concise, clear and relevant
recipes. The fact that the recipes are provided using different methods
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(graphical user interface, command line and scripting) means that the book is
suitable for anyone working with AD on a day-to-day basis. The introduction
of PowerShell examples in this latest edition will be of particular interest
for those looking to transition from VBScript. Laura has also done a great
job in extending the Cookbook in this edition to encompass the broad range of
changes to AD in Windows Server 2008. --Tony Murray, Founder of Activedir.org
and Directory Services MVP If you already understand Active Directory
fundamentals and are looking fora quick solution to common Active Directory
related tasks, look no further,you have found the book that you need. --joe
Richards, Directory Services MVP The Active Directory Cookbook is the real
deal... a soup-to-nuts catalog of every administrative task an Active
Directory administrator needs to perform. If you administer an Active
Directory installation, this is the very first book you have to put on your
shelf. --Gil Kirkpatrick, Chief Architect, Active Directory and Identity
Management, Quest Software and Directory Services MVP
  Exam Ref MD-102 Microsoft Endpoint Administrator Andrew Warren,Andrew
Bettany,2023-08-18 Prepare for Microsoft Exam MD-102—and help demonstrate
your real-world mastery of the skills and knowledge required to deploy,
manage, and protect modern endpoints at scale in Microsoft 365 environments.
Designed for endpoint administrators, this Exam Ref focuses on the critical
thinking and decision-making acumen needed for success at the Microsoft
Certifi ed Associate level. Focus on the expertise measured by these
objectives: Deploy Windows client Manage identity and compliance Manage,
maintain, and protect devices Manage applications This Microsoft Exam Ref:
Organizes its coverage by exam objectives Features strategic, what-if
scenarios to challenge you Assumes you have experience deploying,
configuring, protecting, managing, and monitoring devices and client
applications in a Microsoft 365 environment About the Authors Andrew Bettany
is a Microsoft MVP and consults on Microsoft 365, Azure, and Windows client.
He has authored Windows exam prep guides, official Microsoft training, and
video training for LinkedIn Learning and Pluralsight. He co-created the IT
Masterclasses series of short, intensive technical courses. His most recent
project involved delivering Microsoft Fundamentals skills training to over
250,000 students worldwide. Andrew Warren has helped Microsoft develop
official training curricula, served as subject matter expert on many current
Windows Server courses, was technical lead on several Windows titles, and co-
developed courses on Microsoft 365, Azure, and Intune About the Exam Exam
MD-102 focuses on the knowledge needed to prepare for Windows client
deployments; plan and implement them with Windows Autopilot and the Microsoft
Deployment Toolkit (MDT); confi gure remote management; manage identity;
implement compliance policies for all supported device platforms with
Microsoft Intune; manage device lifecycles, configurations, and updates with
Intune; monitor devices; protect endpoints; deploy and update apps; and
establish app protection and configuration policies. About Microsoft
Certification Passing this exam fulfills your requirements for the Microsoft
365 Certified: Endpoint Administrator Associate credential, demonstrating
your ability to deploy, configure, protect, manage, and monitor devices and
client apps in Microsoft 365 environments; manage endpoint identity,
security, access, policies, updates, and apps; efficiently deploy and
administer diverse endpoints at scale, and collaborate on modern workplace
strategies that address organizational needs. See full details at:
microsoft.com/learn
  Inside Windows 2000 Server William Boswell,2000 A guide to Windows 2000
Server technology offers IT professionals solutions and strategies for
managing installation, account administration, file and print configuration,
security, maintenance, back-up, and troubleshooting.
  Special Edition Using Microsoft Windows Vista Robert Cowart,Brian
Knittel,2008 The authors have turned Windows Vista inside out, shook out all
the loose parts and figured out just what makes this beast tick. This
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resource features hands-on coverage of installing, configuring, and surviving
on a Windows Vista-based network.
  Windows 7 Annoyances David Karp,2010-05-04 Explains how to improve Windows
7 and do more with the software than Microsoft intended, with helpful
information on setup, installation, upgrade from other Windows versions, the
new interface, new security features, user accounts, troubleshooting, and In
  Windows XP Cookbook Robbie Allen,Preston Gralla,2005-08-08 Each year,
Windows XP is pre-installed on 30 million PCs sold in the U.S.--and 90
million worldwide--making it the world's most popular operating system, and
proving to frustrated users everywhere that preponderance does not equate to
ease of use. There are literally thousands of programs, tools, commands,
screens, scripts, buttons, tabs, applets, menus, and settings contained
within Windows XP. And it has only been in the last couple of years that
Microsoft's documentation has actually been more of a help than a hindrance.
But it still isn't enough. Windows XP users and administrators need a quick
and easy way to find answers. Plenty of books go into detail about the theory
behind a particular technology or application, but few go straight to the
essentials for getting the job done. Windows XP Cookbook does just that,
tackling the most common tasks needed to install, manage, and support Windows
XP. Featuring a new twist to O'Reilly's proven Cookbook formula, this
problem-solving guide offers multiple solutions for each of its 300-plus
recipes. Solve dilemmas with the graphical user interface, the command line,
through the Registry, or by using scripts. Each step-by-step recipe includes
a discussion that explains how and why it works. The book is also among the
first to cover Microsoft's XP Service Pack 2. With these practical, on-the-
job solutions, Windows XP Cookbook will save you hours of time searching for
answers. Windows XP Cookbook will be useful to anyone that has to use,
deploy, administer, or automate Windows XP. But this isn't a typical end-user
book; it covers the spectrum of topics involved with running Windows XP in
both small and large environments. As a result, IT professionals and system
administrators will find it a great day-to-day reference. And power users
will find Windows XP Cookbook a great source for information on tweaking XP
and getting the most out of their systems. The bottom line is that Windows XP
Cookbook will make just about anyone who uses XP more productive.
  Windows Server 2003 Security Infrastructures Jan De Clercq,2004-04-02
Windows Server 2003 Security Infrastructures is a must for anyone that wants
to know the nuts and bolts of Windows Server 2003 security and wants to
leverage the operating system's security infrastructure components to build a
more secure I.T. infrastructure. The primary goal of this book is to provide
insights into the security features and technologies of the Windows Server
2003 operating system. It also highlights the security principles an
architect should remember when designing an infrastructure that is rooted on
the Windows Server 2003 OS. *Explains nuts and bolts of Windows Server 2003
security *Provides practical insights into how to deploy and administer
secure Windows Server 2003 infrastructures *Draws on the experience of a lead
consultant in the Microsoft security area
  Active Directory Brian Desmond,Joe Richards,Robbie Allen,Alistair G. Lowe-
Norris,2008-11-24 To help you take full advantage of Active Directory, this
fourth edition of this bestselling book gives you a thorough grounding in
Microsoft's network directory service. With Active Directory, you'll learn
how to design, manage, and maintain an AD infrastructure, whether it's for a
small business network or a multinational enterprise with thousands of
resources, services, and users. This detailed and highly accurate volume
covers Active Directory from its origins in Windows 2000 through Windows
Server 2008. But unlike typical dry references, Active Directory presents
concepts in an easy-to-understand, narrative style. With this book, you will:
Get a complete review of all the new Windows 2008 features Learn how Active
Directory works with Exchange and PowerShell Take advantage of the updated
scripting and programming chapters to automate AD tasks Learn how to be more
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efficient with command-line tools Grasp concepts easily with the help of
numerous screenshots and diagrams Ideal for administrators, IT professionals,
project managers, and programmers alike, Active Directory is not only for
people getting started with AD, it's also for experienced users who need to
stay up-to-date with the latest AD features in Windows Server 2008. It is no
wonder this guide is the bestselling AD resource available.
  Windows 7 Administrator's Pocket Consultant William Stanek,2009-08-26
Portable and precise, this pocket-sized guide delivers immediate answers for
the day-to-day administration of Windows 7—from desktop configuration and
management to networking and security issues. Zero in on core support and
maintenance tasks by using quick-reference tables, instructions, and lists.
You’ll get the precise information you need to solve problems and get the job
done—whether at your desk or in the field!
  Mastering Windows 365 Christiaan Brinkhoff,Sandeep Patnaik,Morten
Pedholt,2023-09-12 Elevate your Windows 365 skillset: Go from zero to hero
navigating Windows 365 Cloud PC Architectures to Create, Deliver, and Manage
Systems Embraced by Users and IT Professionals Key Features Get unique
insights and perspectives from the Microsoft team behind Windows 365 Uncover
modern cloud end-user experiences with features like Windows 365 switch and
boot Learn from the author's experiences and expertise to seamlessly migrate
from on-premises and VDI ecosystem to the cloud Purchase of the print or
Kindle book includes a free PDF eBook Book DescriptionWritten by experts from
the Windows 365 product group and a seasoned Microsoft MVP, this book offers
a unique perspective on the features, functionality, and best practices of
Windows 365. Drawing from their extensive professional experience and
insight, the authors provide invaluable knowledge for those eager to learn
about the next generation of cloud computing. Get ready to gain deep insights
into this cutting-edge technology from industry insiders. Mastering Windows
365 starts by covering the fundamentals of Windows 365, helping you gain a
deep understanding of deployment, management, access, security, analysis, and
extensions with partner solutions. As you progress, you’ll explore the
different connectivity layers and options to optimize your network
connectivity from the endpoint to your Cloud PC. You’ll also learn how to
manage a Cloud PC via the Microsoft Intune admin center successfully and
experience how Windows and Windows 365 come together to provide new
integrated experiences with Windows 11. In addition, this book will help you
prepare for the new MD-102 Endpoint Administrator Exam, enhancing your career
prospects. By the end of this book, you will be able to successfully plan,
set up, and deploy Windows 365 Cloud PCs.What you will learn Understand the
features and uses of Windows 365 and Cloud PCs Extend your existing skillset
with Windows 365 and Intune Secure your Windows 365 Cloud PC connection
efficiently Optimize the Cloud PC user experience through effective analysis
and monitoring Explore how partners extend the value of Windows 365 Use the
available tools and data within Windows 365 Troubleshoot Windows 365 with
effective tips and tricks Who this book is forThis book is for IT
administrators, architects, consultants, and CIOs looking to leverage and
design Windows 365 cloud PCs effectively. This book is also for anyone
seeking to move their Windows endpoints to the cloud with ease. Basic
understanding of modern management based on Microsoft Intune and 365 is
required.
  Windows Server 2012 R2 Inside Out William Stanek,2014-05-12 This supremely
organized reference packs hundreds of timesaving solutions, troubleshooting
tips, and workarounds for Windows Server 2012 R2 - with a focus on
infrastructure, core services, and security features. Coverage includes:
TCP/IP networking Managing DHCP DNS infrastructure and management
Implementing and managing DNS and WINS Active Directory architecture, sites,
replication, domain services Read-only domain controllers Managing users,
groups, and computers Managing Group Policy Active Directory site
administration Deploying and managing print services
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  MCSA/MCSE: Windows XP Professional Study Guide Lisa Donald,James
Chellis,2008-04-21 Here's the book you need to prepare for the Installing,
Configuring, and Administering Microsoft Windows XP Professional exam
(70-270). This Study Guide was developed to meet the exacting requirements of
today's certification candidates. In addition to the consistent and
accessible instructional approach that made Sybex the preferred choice for
certification exam candidates, this book provides: Practical information on
installing, configuring, and administering Windows XP Professional Updated
and expanded information on key exam topics, including new Service Pack 2
enhancements Leading-edge exam preparation software, including a testing
engine, electronic flashcards, and simulation software Authoritative coverage
of all exam objectives, including: Installing Windows XP Professional
Implementing and conducting administration of resources Implementing,
managing, and troubleshooting hardware devices and drivers Monitoring and
optimizing system performance and reliability Configuring and troubleshooting
the desktop environment Implementing, managing, and troubleshooting network
protocols and services Implementing, monitoring, and troubleshooting security
  Disaster Planning and Recovery Pack ,2004
  Windows Small Business Server 2011 Administrator's Companion Charlie
Russel,Sharon Crawford,2011-05-15 Your comprehensive, one-volume guide to
planning, deployment, and administration. Get the critical information you
need to build and manage a network with Windows Small Business Server 2011.
This essential, single-volume reference delivers detailed guidance to the
features, capabilities, and components offered in both the Standard and
Premium Editions. Gain the real-world insights, workarounds, and
troubleshooting tactics you need for on-the-job results. Discover how to:
Plan network infrastructure by evaluating your organization’s business needs
Build a fault-tolerant and cost-effective network Use virtualization with
Hyper-V virtualization to install and manage your network efficiently Migrate
an existing network from Small Business Server 2003 or later Manage file
storage, and configure disks for data integrity and redundancy Configure
email and SMTP with Microsoft Exchange Server 2010 Organize and centralize
security administration through Group Policy preferences Set up remote access
through the web portal or with a VPN Tune your system to its optimum
performance level
  Complete CompTIA A+ Guide to PCs Cheryl A. Schmidt,2013-02-14 Master PC
installation, configuration, repair, maintenance, and networking and fully
prepare for the CompTIA A+ 220-801 and 220-802 exams This unique tutorial and
study guide teaches the fundamentals of computer desktop and laptop
installation, configuration, maintenance, and networking with thorough
instruction built on the CompTIA A+ 220-801 and 220-802 exam objectives.
Learn all the skills you need to become a certified professional and
customer-friendly technician using today’s tools and technologies. Every
chapter opens with focused learning objectives and lists the exam objectives
covered in that chapter. To meet the learning objectives, each chapter
includes detailed figures, helpful Tech Tips, explanations of key terms,
step-by-step instruction, and complete coverage of every topic. At the end of
every chapter are comprehensive assessment tools, including a summary, review
questions, labs, activities, and exam tips. Covers Both 2012 A+ Exams: A+
220-801: • PC Hardware • Networking • Laptops • Printers • Operational
Procedures A+ 220-802 • Operating Systems • Security • Mobile Devices •
Troubleshooting Learn more quickly and thoroughly with all these study and
review tools: Learning Objectives provide the goals for each chapter
Practical Tech Tips give real-world PC repair knowledge Soft Skills
information and activities in each chapter cover all the tools and skills you
need to become a professional, customer-friendly technician in every category
Review Questions, including true/false, multiple choice, matching, fill-in-
the-blank, and open-ended questions, assess your knowledge of the learning
objectives More than 125 Lab Exercises enable you to link theory to practical
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experience Key Terms identify exam words and phrases associated with each
topic Detailed Glossary clearly defines every key term Critical Thinking
Activities in every chapter take you beyond the facts to complete
comprehension of topics Chapter Summary provides a recap of key concepts See
Special Offer in Back of Book to save 70% on the CompTIA A+ Cert Guide,
Deluxe Edition, Premium Edition eBook and Practice Test
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In some sort of driven by information and connectivity, the ability of words
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and ignite change. Such is the essence of the book Windows Administrator
Password Recov, a literary masterpiece that delves deep to the significance
of words and their impact on our lives. Published by a renowned author, this
captivating work takes readers on a transformative journey, unraveling the
secrets and potential behind every word. In this review, we will explore the
book is key themes, examine its writing style, and analyze its overall affect
readers.
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